
 

 

         

    

          Unit 3 Phoenix Business Centre 

          Low Mill Road 

          Ripon 

          HG4 1NS 

9th January 2020 

 

Dear Children of Grewelthorpe and Fountains Federation, 

 

I am writing regarding my recent visit to your schools. You were so welcoming, and I thoroughly enjoyed 

the time I spent with you. 

 

I was delighted to be able to deliver a Picture News assembly. You all listened and asked questions about 

the complex issue of climate change and some of you even began to challenge and consider your actions 

and how you could impact our world; you really are incredible! 

 

All of your comments were carefully considered, and I loved how not everybody agreed but you were able 

to demonstrate respect for one another. You really understood that we are all different, we all have 

different ideas and opinions, but we are all valued. 

 

Some of the work you produced, based on the assembly, will be on display at The Education Show in 

London later this month. Over 34,000 people involved in education in the UK and overseas will visit this 

event so your ideas and opinions about climate change will reach a huge audience. 

 

I will also send the letters Class 4 wrote to Julian Smith and will let you know his response! 

 

Thank you again for having me and keep up the fabulous work you all do. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Jo 

 

 

Jo Martin / Education Consultant 

jo@picture-news.co.uk   
www.picture-news.co.uk 
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